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Village
COVID-19 UPDATE FOR Tuesday, August 18, 2020

| apologize that | have not had an update since last Tuesday. Life at Brevillier Village has been very busy -
more so than normal this past week.

With the outbreak at local facilities we are reviewing all of our policies and procedures to see if we can
make any adjustments to prevent an event like what we have heard about the past few weeks. We are
also anticipating what we may need to do once fall starts and the flu season and COVID are upon us.
There will be many decisions to be made in the next 4 weeks which will prepare us to navigate the
upcoming months of 2020 and into 2021.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all the supporters who donated to Erie Gives and
attended another very successful Golf Tournament yesterday! We are so grateful for your financial
support and donations! We would also appreciate your vote for the Erie Choice awards! Details are on

the Brevillier Village website!

As Labor Day approaches, we are so grateful to all the staff that have been weathering this storm with
us. They are the people who love your family members and friends in your absence.

We would not be able to do this without the support of those 240 part time and full time employees. We
keep searching for more people to come and help us in this wonderful mission.

Please keep all the staff in your thoughts and prayers as they work to keep our residents safe as well as

take care of their families when they go home. We are certainly inspired by their dedication and caring.

We are grateful and blessed!

Stay safe and healthy and we will talk again soon!

Vicky
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